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June 12th— Annual picnic & NOW meeting June 26th—Billye Beckham                                                

Borrowed Hearts 

Call to order: President Emily Parker at 12:01 PM, then she led the invocation, pledge &        
Optimist Creed 
                 
Announcements: President Emily welcomed everyone to our annual 
                      picnic at Wesselman Park on a gorgeous day! The event was 
                      combined with the NOW meeting to recruit new members. 
                      Guests wrote names and emails on a list provided by our  
                      president. They represented organizations funded by the  
                      Downtown Optimist Club-CAPE,  Smile on Down Syndrome, 
                      Be Kind to Ollie, Little Lambs, and Vanderburgh County  
                      CASA.  All were very appreciative of the invitation to attend. 
                      Treasurer Todd Wahl stressed the fact that if they joined  
                      today, the $35 membership fee would be waived. 
 
Sgt. at Arms: Rich Hawley gave us a break from collecting conscience  
                      money since 2 tables of delicious food were waiting. He did 
                      test our knowledge with the following trivia: 
                      1). What is the only bird able to fly backwards? 
                           Jeff Olson spoke up immediately (of course) with correct 
                           answer:   hummingbird 
                      2). What is the only land mammal that cannot jump? 
                            The other tables answered correctly with: elephant   
                           
 
Adjournment: 1:00 PM 
                      Next meeting is Wed., June 26 at noon. 
 
Note: if anyone picked up the mausoleum marker for Tom Ingle, please 
          let Jeff Olson know at 812-629-6564. Thanks! 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sally Olson 
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